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26 July 2022

REGION 4B - MIMAROPA
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
DENR by the Bay Building 
1515 Roxas Boulevard 
Ermita, Manila
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Attention:

Re:

Ms. Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV 
Regional Executive Director

Request for Endorsement on Proposed Project
within the Ancestral Domain of Indigenous People in Palawan

Gentlemen:

Our company, DIBA lYO YAN REALTY CORPORATION (“Company”), is duly organized and 
existing under the laws of the Republic of the Philippines with office address at Unit 1917, High 
Street South Corporate Plaza Tower 2, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig City, Philippines. On 26 July 
2022, we submitted to the National Commission on Indigenous Peoples (NCIP) a Letter of Intent 
and Request for Endorsement to the Indigenous Peoples (IP) of Diboyoyan Island in Busuanga, 
Palawan through the National Commission on Indigenous Peoples (NCIP), in relation to the 
tourism-related activities that the Company will undertake within the island (“Project”).

As part of the NCIP’s requirements, the Company needs to secure your endorsement of the 
Project which endorsement will be submitted as part of the Company’s application for the 
issuance of the Certification Precondition (CP). The CP will be issued by the NCIP as proof that 
the Project has secured the Free and Prior Informed Consent of the affected IP community.

Concerning the foregoing, the Company requests a meeting with you at your earliest availability 
to discuss the process and requirements to secure your endorsement of the Project.

Thank you for your kind attention and we look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly yours,

DIBA lYO YAN REALTY CORPORATION

PETER C. SUCHIANCO






